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Dear Willamette and Deschutes National Forests,

 

To the US Forest Service:

 

No way, Jose! You lose money by building roads for lumber companies with millions of taxpayer dollars but you

want to charge taxpayers who walk in their forests in the Oregon Cascades. Seriously?

 

Is this a plot to keep us out so we don't see your ugly clear cuts? It's certainly going to keep poorer citizens out of

their wilderness areas-places their taxes are already supporting.

 

Your proposed rule will affect my family personally. My niece and nephew live in central Oregon and both have

small children. Money is tight. They enjoy visiting their national forests but this ill-advised proposal could very well

jeopardize their access to these beautiful places. 

 

NO FEES IN OREGON WILDERNESS OR OTHER WILDERNESS AREAS!!!

 

 

 

Sincerely,

Tena Scruggs

PO Box 3131

Escondido, CA 92033

 

 


